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Measure 114 is unconstitutional and should not be allowed to become law. It does 

nothing to deal with the violence and unlawful behavior that is happening on our 

streets. All it does is infringe on our constitutional rights and punish lawful gun 

owners. Criminals will not follow the law anyways and will continue to commit crimes 

and use whatever means they have of committing those crimes. All this measure 

does is limit mine and ALL lawful citizen’s ability to protect themselves and their 

families. And again this measure does not do anything to deal with criminals and 

illegal possessors of weapons. 

 

The 2nd amendment states “shall not be infringed” and all this measure does punish 

legal gun owners and permit holders.  


